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 In keeping with the
school-wide theme of
BEES, our youngest artists
created an interactive bee
project so that they can
hold their bee in our class
BEE PARADE.

FYI…All PK3s and most
PK4s are in Art class for
the first quarter. PK artists
will switch to Library at the
end of this quarter,
November 10th.

First grade artists are
busy  reviewing lines and
painting procedures.  They
are learning about texture
and creating textured
painted paper in
preparation for an
upcoming project.

Fifth graders are designing a
Bee Collaborative Poster
using various lines and
colors. This will be on display
at Open House on October 12.

By special request… 
Our third grade artists
wanted to create projects
that involved figure
drawing and drawing
buildings. We dove right
in, inspired by the book
Her Right Foot, by Dave
Eggers We learned much
about the Statue of
Liberty. This watercolor
project will be Lady
Liberty in NYC, a  
cityscape.


